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MINUTES OF THE PAC COUNCIL 

 Held on Wednesday, April 16th, 2025 (9:00am) 

In-person: Library 

  

 

Present:                     Susie              generalcurriepac@gmail.com 

                                      Jing 

                                      Frances 

                                     Jessica  

                                      Tina 

                                       Emily                                      

Also Present:         Sharon Hoffinger              Principal              shoffinger@sd38.bc.ca  

                                     Peter Ritchie.                   Vice Principal      pritchie@sd38.bc.ca  

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 9:00am with introductions by PAC 

Chair Susie. 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: The agenda as prepared by Susie for April 16th, 2025 was 

circulated via email and was approved by general consent at the PAC Meeting held on April 

16th, 2025. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: The minutes from the PAC Meeting held on February 19th, 

2025 were moved at the PAC Meeting held on, April 16th, 2025 by Jessica and seconded by 

Susie. The minutes were adopted.  

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT:  

• It is a great success of our Scholastic Book Fair on March 3rd to 7th, and we made over 

$5000 sales of books and school supplies. Principal Hoffinger has expressed her 
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appreciation to the hard work of PAC and Grade 7 helpers and happy for all General 

Currie students and families.  

• Principal encourages students to participate the Dufflebag Theatre Performance at 

Lunch recess time. There will be three Performance during this semester. 

• All Intermediate students (grades 4-7) will be participating in “Track Attack” event. 

Students will learn and develop skills that will introduce them to events in our Regional 

Track Meet on May 14th.  

• Learning Updates Report Cards can be download on MyED web site after April 24th, 

2025. 

• On Friday, April 25th, some of our classes will be sharing a song, dance, video or other 

performance with the school in a casual and fun way, in lieu of a talent show this year. 

The talent show will return next year, and the plan is to have it every other year. Parents 

are welcome to attend the Spring Showcase. 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT:  

• PAC have renewed the movie license and teachers also benefited of the multimedia 

resources. 

• We raised $266.95 from Kryspy donuts cash sales revenue and $526 from Ice cream 

cash sales revenue.  

• Community Celebration Grant has been approved, PAC will receive $1027 from City of 

Richmond to fund our community ever ( aka Meet Teacher Event) in September. 

NEW BUSINESS:  

• Welcome to Kindergarten Event will be on May 28. 

• PAC AGM will be on May 21st..  

• This year end party will be on Friday, Jun 6th from 2:30 to 5:30 pm. 

• The yearbook cover design contest will end at May 14, 2025. The most votes cover goes 

on the front of the yearbook.  The second most gets the back. 

QUESTIONS & ANSWERS: 

The next PAC in-person meeting will be held on May 21st, 2025 from 9:00am 



to 10:00am at school library until further notice.  

 

ALL PARENTS ARE WELCOMED!  

 


